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Parent Newsletter for the week of May 28 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.   
 May 28 Memorial Day, No School 
 May 30 Minimum day dismissal 
   8th grade trip to Santa Cruz (returning June 1) 
   4-7 Brave’s Assembly, 1:10 p.m. 
 May 31 K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:30 a.m., cafeteria 
 June 5  TK-8th grade Field Day, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 June 6  Minimum day dismissal 
 June 7  TK-8 Half-day dismissal, all student will be dismissed at 12:00 noon  
   8th grade Graduation, 7:00 p.m., Gym 
 June 8  Last day of school, TK-8 will be dismissed at 12:00 noon  
 August 21 Back to School Night for the 2018-19 School Year 
 August 22 1st day of school for the 2018-19 School Year. 
  
The Last Day of School of school is Friday, June 8th.  All students will be dismissed at 12:00 noon. 
June 7th is also half-day dismissal.   

Our Annual Field Day will be Tuesday, June 5th from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  If you would like to 
volunteer to help, please contact Lindsey Bannwarth at 586-3266. 

Reminder - Lunch charges, lost or damaged library books, textbooks or money owed to the 
District is due now!  As we approach the end of the school year, we need to remind everyone that 
report cards will be held for students that owe for lunches, have lost or damaged library books, 
textbooks, uniforms or money owed to the district.  Please call the school office if you have any 
questions.   

Lost and Found – Please check our lost and found for misplaced items. The last day to retrieve 
items from our two lost and founds will be Wednesday, May 30.  After May 30th all items will be donated 
to charity.   

Yearbooks!  Due to popular demand, we have made a small re-order on school yearbooks.  We have 8 
copies available for $40 each.  This is first come, first serve.  So, don’t delay, purchase your copy 
today!  

ATCAA Food Bank Summer Food for Kids – Applications for the ATCAA Summer Food Bank will be 
coming home with your student or you may pick one up in the school office.  There will be a distribution 
site at Eproson Park in Twain Harte from 11:30 – 12:30.  If you have questions, please call 984-3960 
ext 101. 

7th Grade Mandatory Immunizations – In 2016, Governor Brown signed SB277 into law requiring that 
all student entering the 7th grade show proof of immunizations in order to enroll in public school.  Please 
be aware that the new law only allows exemptions from a medical doctor, personal belief exemptions 
are no longer allowed.  Also, please be aware that students enrolling in 7th grade must be up to date 
with all required immunizations, not just the required 7th grade Tdap booster.  Student will not be 
allowed to attend school in August without all their immunizations.  Parents of our 7th grade 
students have already received two reminder letter.  Please don’t wait until it’s too late.  Get your child 
immunized today. 
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